
Help us to make 
Healthy Start better

 

 

We’d like to speak to mothers and pregnant women who are receiving, 
or are eligible for, Healthy Start vouchers.

We are running research sessions on
Tuesday 2nd August at  
St. Pauls Nursery School and Children’s Centre 
Little Bishop Street
St. Pauls, Bristol BS2 9JF

To take part you must be eligible for Healthy Start or already receiving 
Healthy Start vouchers.

We are offering an incentive fee of £35 to participants that meet the 
criteria and attend a session at the agreed time.

Please book an appointment here

tiny.cc/healthystart
Questions? Speak to a member of the family support scheme or call 
our researcher Alastair on 07043 310 640.

£35 incentive for 
taking part in a 
research interview


